EMBASSY OF THE REPUBLIC OF SINGAPORE

WASHINGTON, D.C.

AMBASSADOR

29 October 2018
The Honorable Ronald Lauder
President

World Jewish Congress
United States of America

D&M/Mﬂ@,

Please accept my deepest sympathies on the horrific shooting at the
Pittsburgh Tree of Life Synagogue on 27 October 2018.

My Minister for Foreign Affairs, Dr Vivian Balakrishnan, has asked me
to convey the enclosed letter of condolence.

Our thoughts are with the victims and their families, and the American
Jewish community.

s duuad
A

ASHOK KUMAR MIRPURI

3501 International Place, N.W., Washington DC 20008 « Tel: (202) 537-3100 « Fax: (202) 537-0876



MINISTRY OF FOREIGN AFFAIRS
SINGAPQORE

MINISTER

29 October 2018

The Honorable Ronald S Lauder
President
World Jewish Congress

Dear Qo Aaioﬁ

I was deeply saddened to hear of the horrific shooting at the Tree of
Life Synagogue in Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania on Saturday, 27 October 2018.

Such acts of hatred and bigotry have no place in our societies, and 1
join you in strongly condemning all violence that is borne out of such hatred.

Our thoughts and prayers are with the victims of the attack and their
families, the people of the United States of America, as well as the American
Jewish community, at this difficult time.

Yours sincerely,

AL Tt

DR VIVIAN BALAKRISHNAN

Tanglin, Singapore 248163 | T +65 6379 8000 F +65 6474 7885 ) mfa@gov.sg l mfa.gov.sg



